
Food Service Update 

All Students and Staff: 

We are writing to inform you that we will be increasing the main entrée only to $2.00 effective August 

26th, 2024. We understand that any price change can be an inconvenience, but due to rising food cost 

and careful consideration the increase is necessary. We value your business and appreciate your 

understanding during this time. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact 

us.  

High School Only: 

Student’s Paid Lunch will increase to $3.65. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely,  

Leah Civis 

Food Service Director 

(361)387-2551 ext.155 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

Esta institución proporciona igualdad de oportunidades. 
 

 


